
June 17, 2021
MKP Statements and the Last Seven Years

[To the international revolutionary movement:]

We are contacting on behalf of MKP (Maoist Communist Party) of Turkey-Northern Kurdistan, to inform the 
international revolutionary organizations on the developments that have occurred in our party.

In late 2014, our party experienced an internal crisis due to the "3rd Congress" held in 2013, which was a coup 
and usurpation attempt against the party. This congress has been noted down in history as the most significant 
transformation and liquidation of the Kaypakkaya line. After extensive struggle against this "3rd Congress", our 
party was unable to maintain unity with the faction whom advocated for this congress. As a result, the MKP has 
been in an intensive recovery process since 2014 to remove the damage that this separation has caused. The 
party has completed the reorganization in 2020 and has recently made public with the 3rd Congress, not to be 
confused with the "3rd Congress" held in 2013 by the faction which separated from our party.

After the separation, our party continues to use the name "Maoist Komünist Partisi" while the faction uses the 
name "Maoist Komünist Parti".

We will include the various documents we have translated after the 2014 separation in this email, published by 
MKP. [See the 5 documents posted separately.]

Please forward any questions you may have, we are currently translating the recent congress documents and 
party statements.

Our newspaper can be found at:

http://devrimcidemokrasi.com/

Revolutionary greetings.

http://devrimcidemokrasi.com/

